Mark your calendars!

I’d like to invite all of you to join me in the main conference room at 2:00 on Monday, January 1, 2021 to discuss our 2021 United Way campaign! I’m excited to be leading this year’s campaign for our team and look forward to seeing how much support we can give to our community through United Way. 
If you’re the type of person who wants to do a little research of your own prior to our meeting, feel free to check out their website at www.unitedwayetnh.org. 
Quick heads up – Things may look slightly different this year as United Way of Washington County & United Way of Elizabethton, Carter & Johnson Counties have merged to create United Way of East TN Highlands! Don’t let this confuse you. Same great organization & more reach than ever before to help our communities thrive.
See you there!


